
 

 

Friends of South Bersted AGM 

The Friends of South Bersted are a committee which exists for the purpose of running 

fund raising events to provide additional resources and opportunities for the children.  

For example, the Friends contributed towards the replacement of the new play 

equipment and the new playground markings, as well as smaller gestures like providing 

crackers on Christmas Dinner Day and chocolate eggs at Easter.  Without the Friends of 

South Bersted we also cannot run events such as film nights or raffles. 

 

We will be holding the Annual General Meeting on Friday 27th November to discuss 

ideas and form a new committee, including electing the key roles, as follows: 

 

Chair 

Vice-Chair 

Secretary 

Treasurer 
 

Do you feel you could offer time and/or experience by taking  

on one of the above roles?  You may have relevant experience which would  

benefit the committee.  We would love to have you on the team. 

 

To join the committee in one of the roles above, you must have attended the AGM last 

year.  If you are interested in taking on a role but were not part of last year’s meeting, 

please do join the meeting on 27th November. 

 

Are you interested in joining the Friends of South Bersted 

 as a committee member?  Committee members provide support with school 

 events and fundraising.  You can give as much or as little time as you wish, 

 it is entirely up to you.   

 

 

The (virtual) Annual General Meeting will take place via ZOOM as follows: 

 

Friday 27th November 2020 at 9.30am 
 

Please send a dojo message to the school office if you would like to join the 

meeting and we will send you a meeting link. 

 

If you are unsure whether you want to get involved with The Friends of South 

Bersted, please do join the meeting to find out more. 


